
  

 

 
 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on Tuesday 5th November 
2024. I am pleased to confirm the following. 

With the recent announcement of the Labour Government’s Budget, which includes a 
£22.6bn increase for NHS day-to-day operations, I would appreciate your assistance in 
understanding the specific allocation of these funds. 

Could you please provide a detailed breakdown of how your plans to distribute this funding, 
particularly in the following areas: 

1. Non-Clinical Staffing: What portion of the funds is designated for non-clinical 
staffing roles? 

2. Clinical Staffing by Specialty: How are funds allocated for clinical staffing across 
various specialties? 

3. Waiting List’s: Which area of waiting list’s are your trust priority? 

4. DE Break down: Agency Medical Locum spend via all sub speciality from August 
2024 – October 2024 

5. NON DE Break down: Agency Medical locum spend via all sub speciality from 
August 2024 – October 2024 

As all the questions relate to the distribution of funds rather than actual spend. We are 
unable to answer this question as we have not been told how much of the £22bn we will 
receive. 
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address 
your complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, 
Standing Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal 
process, you are still unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address 
above. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 

Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 
‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


